

March 23, 2018

Nicole Dickinson Penn Hills Charter School 2501 Main Street Pittsburgh, PA 15235

Dear Nicole,

Congratulations! Penn Hills Charter School has made change for blood cancer patients through the Pennies for Patients program! The Leukemia & Lymphoma Society recently received the generous amount of \$2,551.41 from your school. We are sincerely grateful for the outstanding effort that your students put forth in helping others in our community.

The money you collected will fund important cancer research and local patient services – both vital to the fight against blood cancers. Now more than ever, our patients are relying on our support to cover the cost of care. In the past year, we have doubled the number of patients assisted through our patient financial aid grants. Thanks to your school community, we can continue to meet the demand for this, and other patient services. Your students are truly a key part of our patient support system. Your school's generosity does make a difference!

Please pass along our deepest appreciation to your students and faculty. Your school's concern for the community is inspiring and we cannot thank you enough.

Gratefully,

Brenda Bidwell

Student Series Campaign Manager

Tax ID: 13-5644916